Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked for:

I notice that you haven't published any spending data for January, February and March 2015.

I'd like to make a request under the Freedom of Information Act for all transactions over £500 or January, February and March 2015. Please provide the data in a machine readable format (preferably csv). As a minimum, please make sure to include the date, value and recipient of each transaction. Please also provide details on the procurement category of each transaction if you have it.

ANSWER: The above information was on our old Open Data page and has now been transferred across to the new page. Please click on the following link for the above information:
http://www.leicester.gov.uk/your-council/how-we-work/data-protection-and-foia/transparency-and-open-data 

For your information this letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is accessible by other means, e.g. the Council Website.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester  
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

